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Dear Employer/Manager: 

Your employee/contractor was recently hospitalized with a common but not 
well-known condition called sepsis. Sepsis is your body’s toxic and life-
threatening response to infection. Each year, this major healthcare issue 
involves over 1.7 million hospitalizations and claims over 270,000 lives in the 
United States alone.  

Up to one-half of sepsis survivors who are admitted to the hospital are left 
with long-term and frequently life-altering effects. These are particularly 
common among patients who were treated in intensive care units (ICU), as 
well as with those who have spent a long period of time in the hospital. 

Sepsis Alliance is a not-for-profit organization dedicated to raising awareness 
of sepsis as a medical emergency and supporting those affected by sepsis. 
We frequently receive messages from people living with long-term effects 
after surviving sepsis. We call this post-sepsis syndrome (PSS).  

Unfortunately, survivors often don't receive any warning that they may not 
“bounce back” once the initial crisis is over. However, survivors continue do 
experience problems that can affect their ability to return to their previous 
quality of life. 

There are often invisible lasting effects, such as chronic fatigue, pain, 
memory loss, and others. We don’t yet know the specific causes of these 
issues, but possibly they have something to do with changes in the blood 
circulation along with sepsis-associated changes in the brain, muscles, and 
nerves.  

Post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) is another problem that affects many 
sepsis survivors. In 22% of cases where patients are admitted to an ICU, the 
psychological changes are severe enough to warrant a PTSD diagnosis. 
People with sepsis who were treated in an ICU are also more likely to 
develop PTSD than other ICU survivors. 
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One issue frequently brought to our attention is that survivors with PSS feel 
their concerns are not taken seriously by others - family members, friends, 
and even employers.

To this end, we have made this letter available to those who are seeking help 
for what they believe to be post-sepsis syndrome. We ask that if you are not 
already knowledgeable about sepsis, to please visit sepsis.org to learn more 
about the condition and the possible lasting effects. We ask that employers 
and managers take into consideration the issues that may be faced by sepsis 
survivors with whom they work. 

If you would like more information about sepsis or Sepsis Alliance, I invite 
you to visit our website at Sepsis.org, call us at 619-232-0300, or email us at 
info@sepsis.org. We would be pleased to offer our assistance as we all work 
together to provide a better future to sepsis survivors and their loved ones. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Q. Simpson, MD 
Senior Medical Advisor, Sepsis Alliance 




